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The Adhyaksha

Vinay- Bhavana,

Dept. of Education

Visva- Bharati, Shantiniketan
Birbhum- 731235

West Bengal

Sub: Request for increase of intake for the B.Ed. course
Sir,

The Eastern Regional Committee in its meeting held on September 23,
2000 considered the request of the University for increase of intake in B.Ed.
course from 200 to 220 for the academic session 2000-2001 and decided that
intake of Visva —Bharati for B.Ed. course be restricted to 200 only for the session
2000-2001 subject to the condition that
I. There should be 20 full-time teachers exclusively for teaching the B.Ed. course

~ in addition to at least five teachers for M.A./M.Ed. course of the university.

2. Names of the faculty members exclusively for B.Ed. course may be reported to
- ERC.

You are requested to send the compliance report to ERC, NCTE by 31.12.2000.

Yours faithfully,

Jo
Chakraborty)
ional Director
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